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MCA testing season 
Starting April 8th FIS will be kicking off the MCA season. Students in grades 4-8 will all 
be taking the reading and math MCA tests. 5th and 8th grade students will also be 
taking the MCA science tests. Our building will wrap up testing the first week of May. 
The information we get from these assessments will help drive our instruction and 
student planning in the future.  
 
Concert season 
Our music concerts will start this April with our band students performing April 22nd and 
24th. And our Choir concerts will be May 15th. Thank you to our music department for 
the work and dedication they put in to provide these music opportunities to our students.  
 
Middle School activities  
Students in the 7th and 8th grade will be starting middle school activities this month. 
Our students have an opportunity to participate in a wide variety of activities to 
showcase their talents outside of the classroom. Thank you to our coaches and 
advisors for the time they put in outside the classroom to support our students.  
 
Scheduling 
We have begun working on the master schedule for the 2025-26 school year and will be 
sharing class registration materials with students and families in the coming weeks.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


